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James 
fyi-request-25565-f0dad3dd@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe James 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 30 January 2024, in 
which you requested: 

Under the OIA please detail any contacts or meetings if any, between Police 
and any Green Party MP’s or those working for the Green Party between 
October 2023 and January 18th 2024 regarding Golriz Ghahraman. 

No such meetings were held. Your request is therefore refused under section 18(e) of the 
OIA, as the information does not exist. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at  
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Maria Rawiri 
Director, Office of the Commissioner 
New Zealand Police 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



